






Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4


May 8, 2012


Dear Ms. Walli,

RE:	Burlington Hydro Inc.
	EB-2012-0081
	Request for Extension to Respond to Interrogatories


[bookmark: _GoBack]Earlier today, Board staff brought to Burlington Hydro Inc.’s (Burlington) attention that Burlington had not responded to VECC’s interrogatories which were filed on April 18, 2012 and were scheduled to be responded to by May 2, 2012.  Investigation showed that Burlington’s day-to-day contact person for this application was not aware VECC had filed interrogatories since they had not received a copy of the interrogatories.  

In order to provide VECC with a comprehensive response to its interrogatories, Burlington respectfully requests that the date for filing the responses to VECC’s interrogatories be extended until Wednesday, May 16, 2012.  Burlington also respectfully requests that submission dates be accordingly modified.  

I can be reached at 905-332-1851 x234 should you require anything further. 

Yours truly,

Original signed by

Stephen Shields
Manager, Regulatory Affairs
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